SWC: Notice on consulting shareholders via a ballot
On 28 Nov 2018, Southern Waterborne Transport Corporation announced Notice on consulting shareholders via a ballot as follows:

Consult shareholders via a ballot for approving these following contents:

1. Approve the issue of adjusting the dividend payment of 2018 according to the Submission No 84/2018/TT-HDQT dated 28 Nov 2018

2. Approve the plan on allowing South Logistics Joint Stock Company (STG) to receive the transfer of SWC shares currently owned by SOTRANS Infrastructure Investments OM Company Limited (SII) due to merging without implementing tender offer according to the Submission No 85/2018/TT-HDQT dated 28 Nov 2018
All documents attached with the consulting ballot uploaded on the Website of the Company

Link: http://sowatco.com.vn/2018/11/28/tai-lieu-dhdcd-bat-thuong-xin-y-kien-co-dong-bang-van-ban/ 

Shareholders must issue their opinions about the above issues, fill in the BALLOT OF CONSULTING SHAREHOLDERS (Attached) and send the ballot back to Southern Waterborne Transport Corporation before 10h00, 14 Dec 2018 (Address: Secretary of Board of Directors, No 298 Huynh Tan Phat, Tan Thuan Tay Ward, District 07, Ho Chi Minh City)
